
Important	Dates

April	9th
T-shirt	Day

April	10th
All	invoices	must	be	paid	in	full

April	10th
Book	Orders	Due

April	24th
T-Shirt	Day

May	10th
Summer	School	Tuition	Due

May	21st
Zoo	Day	&	T-shirt	Day

”The	environment	must	be	rich	in	
motives	which	lend	interest	to	
activity	and	invite	the	child	to	
conduct	his	 own	experiences.”

-Maria	Montessori

MCH NEWSLETTER

April	Showers….

April	2018

Mrs.	Davis,	Mrs.	Thomas,	Mrs.	Hamilton,	Mrs.	Bracker,		Mrs.	Shull	&	Mrs.	Skokan

New	student	enrollment	was	 held	in	March.		There	 are	 a	few	openings	for	
next	year:	1	opening:		2-day	(ALL	DAY),	 6	openings:	3-day	PM,		3	openings:	 5-
day	PM.	All	other	classes	 are	full.	Please	 spread	 the	word	so	we	can	fill	up	our	
class	rosters	 and	keep	 costs	low.	We	appreciate	 the	referrals	 that	help	us	avoid	
advertising!	 Students	enrolled	for	the	20178-19	school	year	should	turn	in	as	
much	 paperwork	 as	possible	before	 summer	 break.	All	the	forms	 are	available	
on	MCHCB.com.	Expect	a	letter	in	July	with	information	and	dates	 for	“Back-
to-School”	night.	If	you	are	 on	a	waiting	list	for	a	different	class	we	will	call	you	
as	 soon	as	we	have	 an	opening.	Please	 keep	us	updated	with	any	changes	 in	
your	lives	that	will	affect	your	child’s	enrollment	for	the	fall.	 If	you	would	like	
to	pay	tuition	in	full	for	2018-19	school	year	 and	take	advantage	 of	the	
discount,	contact	Mrs.	Davis	for	an	invoice.	
Summer	camp	is	full	for	this	summer.	If	you’d	like	to	be	put	on	a	waiting	list	
you	may	contact	Ms.	 Davis.	Mrs Hamilton	and	Mrs.	Davis	will	be	teaching July	
9-20 AM	only.	STEAM	 activities	are	being	planned	now!	It	will	be	fun	and	
exciting!

Scholastic	 Access	 Code:	NFBRR
Book	 orders	 are	 due	by	the	 10th of	each	

month

WWW.MCHCB.COM

End	of	 the	Year!	Zoo	day	will	be Monday,	May	 21st.	We	will	meet	at	the	zoo	
at 9:00	AM. Please	 wear	your	school	shirt.		More	 details	to	follow.		We	are	also	
busy	with	end	of	the	year	activities.		Assessments	 will	be	done	one	final	time	
and	sent	home.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	 contact	your	child’s	teacher.	
It	has	 been	a	wonderful	school	year!

As	a	reminder	please	be	on	time	for	drop-off	 and	 pick-up.	We	know	that	there	
all	always	 exceptions	and	accommodate	 as	needed.	When	a	 child	arrives	
routinely	late	it	prevents	them	from	participating	in	the	opening	routine	
including	music	time	and	the	pledge	 of	allegiance.	It	is	also	disruptive	to	the	
other	students	when	a	child	it	tardy.	All	of	the	teachers	 have	their	own	
children/grandchildren	to	pick	up	after	 school.	When	students	are	 picked	up	
late	it	makes	 them	late	also.	Children	should	arrive 8:55-9:05 or 12:25-12:35.	
They	 should	be	picked	up 11:25-11:35 or 2:55-3:05.	Thank	you	for	being	
considerate	of	our	schedule.

Please	refer	to	the	snack	 calendar	and	don’t	rely	on	the	bags.	 	Sometimes	 they	
don’t	make	 it	home	for	various	reasons.	 Remember	 that	snack	should	be	 two	
food	groups	and	not	individually	packed.	A	fruit	and	a	vegetable	 is	acceptable	for	
two	food	groups.	Also,	please	 send	 all	items	in	original	packaging	so	 teachers	
can	check	labels	for	food	allergies.	 If	you	choose	 to	make	 something	homemade	
we	need	 a	recipe	and	any	allergy	information.	ex.	flour	was	packaged	 in	a	plant	
the	processes	 nuts.


